United States Department of the Intgrior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Farmington Field Office
1235 La Plata Highway, Suite A
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

IN REPLY REFER TO:

NMSF-079893A
3162.7 (07100)

April 13, 2001

Ms. Peggy Cole
Burlington Resources
P.O. Box 4289
Farmington, NM 87499

RE:  SanJuan 29-4 # 200NP
1990' FSL & 1850' FWL
Section 30, T.29N.,R. 4 W.
30-039-25288

Dear Ms. Cole:

The subject well listed above was completed in November of 1993 as a commingled Fruitland Coal and
Pictured Cliffs well which first delivered 1-27-94. The NMOCD approved of the Basin Fruitland Coal and
Gobernador Pictured Cliffs Pools to be commingle in this well by order DHC-937 dated 10-1-1993. By an
over site no BLM approval was granted.

So by this letter we are approving of the subtraction method of allocation that was submitted in our copy of
the DHC administration order received 10-5-9 for the commingling of the Fruitland Coal and Pictured
Cliffs formations in the above mentioned well.

If you have any questions, please contact Joe Hewitt with this office at (505) 599-6365.

Sincerely,
Joe Hewitt, Geologist
Petroleum Management Team

cc: NMOCD, Santa Fe, NM
NMOCD, Aztec, NM
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